
 
 
From: muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org 
[mailto:muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 12:04 PM 
To: 'khanbabahassanali@gmail.com' <khanbabahassanali@gmail.com> 
Cc: 'KHAN, Saifullah' <skhan@who.int>; 'Naila Nizam' <naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org>; 
'sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org' <sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org>; 
'javeria.khattak@chipconsulting.org' <javeria.khattak@chipconsulting.org>; 
'Sabeen.khan@chipconsulting.org' <Sabeen.khan@chipconsulting.org>; 'm.imtikhalil@gmail.com' 
<m.imtikhalil@gmail.com> 
Subject: FW: Resignation letter 
 
Dear Mr. Hassan Ali Khan, 
 
I hope you will be doing well. It is to inform you that your attendance has not been verified from the 
Field from 1st May 2023 till 20th May 2023. It implies that you did not initiate Leaves and you were 
absent for all the mentioned dates without approval. This shows gross negligence on your part and it 
amounts to strict Disciplinary action. Furthermore you have resigned from your position with immediate 
effect which is also violation of Resignation Policy. As per PTPP Staff Service Rules (PTPPSR) Clause 5.3. 
Last Minute Resignation. 
 
“ If any employee tendered resignation without serving prior one month notice shall not be paid 
remuneration for the month.  
The employee whose contract shall be concluded under the above rule shall neither be issued any 
reference letter nor eligible for rehiring.” 
 
Therefore,  you are not eligible for above mentioned benefits. 
 
Best Regards, 
Muslehuddin 
 
From: Muhammad Imtiaz Khalil [mailto:m.imtikhalil@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, May 26, 2023 4:45 PM 
To: muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org 
Cc: KHAN, Saifullah <skhan@who.int>; Naila Nizam <naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org>; 
sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org; javeria.khattak@chipconsulting.org; Sabeen.khan@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: RE: Resignation letter 
 
Dear Muslehuddin, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I recently realized that there was a mistake in my previous email 
regarding the date. I apologize for any confusion caused. 
 
In my previous email, I mentioned May 10th instead of 1st May, so you are requested to please make it 
correct  
-- 
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Thanks & Regards  

Muhammad Imtiaz 

Town Delivery and Operations services Officer (TDOSO) 

Polio Eradication Initiative (PEI) 

Contact: 0321-9063188 

 
From: Muhammad Imtiaz Khalil 
Sent: Friday, May 26, 2023 2:09 PM 
To: muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org 
Cc: KHAN, Saifullah; Naila Nizam; sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org; javeria.khattak@chipconsulting.org; 
Sabeen.khan@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: RE: Resignation letter 
 
Dear Muslehuddin, 
  
With due respect It is stated that, UCPO Shahi Bagh Mr. Hassan Ali didn’t perform his duty from 10th 
May to 20th of May-23, even It has been confirmed form the concern BHU staff, UCDO and UCO during 
my visit to UC Shahi Bagh on 20th of May-23 too. 
-- 

Thanks & Regards  

Muhammad Imtiaz 

Town Delivery and Operations services Officer (TDOSO) 

Polio Eradication Initiative (PEI) 

Contact: 0321-9063188 

  
From: muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org 
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2023 2:40 PM 
To: m.imtikhalil@gmail.com 
Cc: KHAN, Saifullah; Naila Nizam; sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org; javeria.khattak@chipconsulting.org; 
Sabeen.khan@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: RE: Resignation letter 
  
Dear Mr. Muhammad Imtiaz, 
  
I hope you will be doing well. Kindly confirm the Attendance / Leaves status of Mr. Hassan Ali Khan- 
UCPO Shahi Bagh from 01st May, 2023 till 20th May, 2023. Kindly confirm whether he has been 
performing his duties in the UC for the above mentioned Days. 
  
Best Regards, 
Muslehuddin 
 
From: Hassan Ali Khan [mailto:khanbabahassanali@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2023 1:52 PM 
To: sabeen.khan@chipconsulting.org 
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Cc: Naila Nizam <naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org>; sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org; 
muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org; javeria.khattak@chipconsulting.org; Muhammad Imtiaz 
khalil <m.imtikhalil@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: Resignation letter 

  
Respected Seniors, 
It is to bring  in your kind notice that I am giving my resignation on immediate basis due to my 

poor health condition and my last working day was 20th May 2023. I know as per CTC SOPs I 

had to give one month prior notice but it's a request due to my health condition I can't continue 

my duty further more.during these days there was some communication gaps just because of 

network issues. 
Hoping for the good response from your side. 
  

  
  

Best Regards 

 

Hassan Ali Khan 

Polio Officer 

Uc Shahi Bagh 

Peshawar - KPK 

Cell# 0092-312-9234054 

  
On Thu, 25 May 2023, 3:07 pm , <sabeen.khan@chipconsulting.org> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Hassan Ali Khan,  
Greeting from CTC. 

The Human Resources Department has been trying to contact you from 15th May 
2023, but your contact number is not responding since then.  
Kindly contact your HR Department ASAP on the contact  number given below to 
sort out your Attendance / Leaves  and your Resignation  issue.  

  
Regards, 
Sabeen khan. 
HR Associate. 
CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.            
Cell:0349-7760729 
 

  From: Muhammad Imtiaz Khalil [mailto:m.imtikhalil@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, May 21, 2023 8:02 AM 

To: sabeen.khan@chipconsulting.org 

Cc: muhammadmuslehuddin@chipconsulting.org; KHAN, Saifullah <skhan@who.int> 

Subject: FW: Resignation letter 

  
Dear CTC, 
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 Hope everything will be fine and good, Yesterday UCPO Shahi Bagh Mr. Hassan Ali 

submitted his resignation, but I am still not able to contact him through call. So you are 

requested to please look into the issue. 

-- 

Thanks & Regards  

Muhammad Imtiaz 

Town Delivery and Operations services Officer (TDOSO) 

Polio Eradication Initiative (PEI) 

Contact: 0321-9063188 

  
From: Hassan Ali Khan 

Sent: Saturday, May 20, 2023 11:32 AM 

To: Dear 

Subject: Resignation letter 
  
Respected Seniors, 

  
It is with deep regret that I must submit my resignation from my position as UCPO Date 20th 

of May 2023 .I have been struggling with some health issues that have made it increasingly 

difficult for me to fulfill my responsibilities at work. 
  

During these days I was out of reach just because of network issue as our Booster Tower is 

not working properly and signals are so week in our area. 

  
I want to express my sincere gratitude for the opportunities and experiences that I have gained 

during my time with the company. It has been an honor to work with such a dedicated and 

talented team. However, due to my health condition, I have come to the difficult decision that 

I need to step down from my position and focus on my health and recovery. 
  
My special thanks to the company and the team for the support and understanding that you 

have shown me during my tenure here. I will cherish the memories and experiences that I 

have gained, and I wish you and the team all the best in the future. 
  
Best Regards 
 

Hassan Ali Khan 

Polio Officer 

Uc Shahi Bagh 

Peshawar - KPK 

Cell# 0092-312-9234054 
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